

Watercress Field, off Strand Meadow

Burwash Save Our Fields <contact@burwashsaveourfields.org.uk> To: mail@parklanegroup.net

14 February 2020 at 11:43

Dear Mr Beswick.

Re: Watercress Field, off Strand Meadow

Our group was interested to learn about your plans for Watercress Field, as explained by your architect at the presentation on 26th November 2019 before the members of the Parish Council and at the public consultation of 8th January 2020.

It was clear that ecology and soil removal and piling are going to be key issues.

We intend to instruct an ecology expert and a soiling/piling expert and they will require access.

We ask that the experts have access to the field.

A grant of access would of course avoid any inference being taken that access was denied.

yours sincerely,

Helene King

Burwash: Save Our Fields

website: www.burwashsaveourfields.org.uk email: contact@burwashsaveourfields.org.uk

facebook: burwashsaveourfields